

City Council Memorandum

To: Mayor Hicks and City Council

From: John Hinzman, Community Development Director

Date: December 19, 2016

Item: Reappoint Planning Commissioners: Estenson, Wallace, and Alpaugh

Council Action Requested:

The City Council is asked to approve the following reappointments to the Planning Commission:

- Adam Estenson Partial Appointment 1/1/17 to 5/22/17 Adam was first appointed on 5/23/11. This would conclude the maximum six consecutive years of service.
- Noah Wallace Full Appointment 1/1/17 to 12/31/18

 Noah was first appointed on 12/17/12. This would be his third term.
- Bryan Alpaugh Full Appointment 1/1/17 to 12/31/18
 Bryan was first appointed on 5/20/13. This would be his third term.

Members may serve up to three consecutive two year terms upon approval of the City Council. The Commissioners have provided excellent service to the City and staff supports reappointment.

Background Information:

N\A

Financial Impact:

N A

Advisory Commission Discussion:

N A

Council Committee Discussion:

NA

Attachments: